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Support Ending for Windows 7, 8, and 8.1 

 

Overview 

Please note that DATAIR will cease support for Microsoft Windows 7, 8 and 8.1 as of 

May 15, 2023.  In addition, updates and installation of any DATAIR application will be 

prohibited for any of these three Microsoft Windows versions. Thus, please migrate to 

a more modern and secure operating system prior to May 15, 2023.   

 

If you have any questions, contact Technical Support at support@datair.com. 
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